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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read  

at least 3 times each week.                        

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

Pupils who have         

accessed Times Table 

Rock Stars                             

3 times or                

more this week                   

Encouraging your child to access 

Times Table Rock Stars at least 3 

times each week will greatly                      

underpin all maths concepts and            

will enable them to use them across 

the maths curriculum.              

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

Times Table Rock Stars this week!        

Core value: Ambition                                  

Gold Star of the Week!                              

Nursery ~Aleksandar Trajkovic                                                    

Pre-School ~ Finley Gardner                                                                                     

Rec ~ Isla-Belle Berisford                                                          

Year 1 ~ Elliott Jordan                                                    

Year 2 ~ Atticus Roberts-Jones                                                        

Year 3 ~ Thea Hyde                                                   

Year 4 ~ Lily Clarke                                                             

Year 5 ~ Alfie Brown                                                        

Year 6 ~ Lilly Hickman 

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers           

this week   

Jimmy Raeside                          

Faith Desmond                                  

Toby Sheppard                                   

Crimson Webster                      

Hettie Jones 

 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                 

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us 

at our next assembly on Monday 

15th April at 2.45pm to see                

your child receive their  certificate 

and to hear why they are              

‘Star of the Week’ 

 

Maths Challenge 

On 4th May, 4 Year 5 pupils attended a 

maths challenge competition at Cookely 

Primary School competing against 4 local 

Primary Schools.  It was a great atmos-

phere and they all worked really hard on 

some challenging mathematics!              

Their behaviour and manners                          

were impeccable. 

Tri Golf Festival                                       

10 Year 3 pupils had a fantastic morning 

of golf this week. They competed against 

15 other schools in 8 different games. 

Each game provided a different            

challenge where children needed to   

master a variety of skills. These included, 

chipping, putting and driving. The           

children accumulated over 500 points 

across the 8 games and secured a top          

8 finish. The practise in PE lessons                  

really did help! 

                                                   Road Safety Training 

Year 4 have just completed their road safety training and are now a lot more confident 

at knowing how to cross roads safely. They had two sessions run by Mrs Cotton which 

involved learning how to stop, look and listen before crossing the road and they were 

also taught how to walk on the pavement and cross drives safely before completing a 

final assessment. All of year 4 did very well and we are proud at how well they              

represented the school whilst in the village. Can we also say a big thank you to all the 

parents who volunteered to help year 4; without your support these things couldn't go 

ahead.  



                 Upcoming Dates for your Diary                      

May                                                                                                                        

Monday 15th - PTFA meeting at the Swan - 7.30pm   

Wednesday 17th - Free Messy Play for new 2 year old           

Nursery children                                                                                                                    

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

June                                                                                                                     

Monday 5th - Return to school                                                                            

Wednesday 7th June - Year 3 & 4 visit to RAF Cosford     

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils)                                                                                    

Tuesday 27th - Year 4 visit to Lakeside                                 

Wednesday 28th - Free Toddler Forest School session     

Friday 30th - PTFA Quiz Night 

July                                                                                                                    

Friday 14th - PTFA Summer Fayre                               

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays                                              

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils)                                                                                

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the front 

page of the website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

   

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                        

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you             

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they                  

understand it!                                                                

Use it in some sentences and see if 

they can too. 

There are also words on your                

children’s topic sheets. 

 

 

 

Holiday Club 

If you require Holiday Club during Whitsun half term, don't 

miss out by forgetting to book your child's place. Holiday 

Club will run from Tuesday 30th May to Friday 2nd June. 

Deadline to make your bookings so that we can ensure 

we have the correct number of staff is Friday 19th May.  

Booking forms are available on the website -

www.ccschool.co.uk, scroll down the page and click on 

Holiday Club Information and Booking or you can obtain a 

hard copy from the Wraparound Care Team or from the 

school office. 

Please come and 

join us for a free 

messy play session               

in our Nursery. All 

accompanied pre-

school age children             

are welcome. 

Please contact us 

on 01562 777312 

to book your place. 

You would be very 

welcome to join us 

for a                                      

tour of the school 

after the play        

session 

 
SEND Drop-in                                                                  

 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on the following day 

next week 
 

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above times to discuss any 

concerns you have  about your child’s educational needs. 

 

perseverance 

http://www.ccschool.co.uk/


 

   

 

 


